November 10, 2011

Aloha Kamehameha Elementary School,

On behalf of The Food Basket and the hungry on the Island of
Hawai'i we would like to thank you for your generous support.
When we speak of “the hungry on the Island” and those that
are food insecure, we speak with the recognition that they are
our family, friends and neighbors.

Each year, The Food Basket continues to advance its mission of
providing meals to those who are food insecure. The success of
food drives such as yours enabled us to better lives in our
community. Hunger is an unspoken problem that must be dealt
with.

With your help, your food drive raised 147 pounds of food
island wide. Your commitment to helping the hungry on the
Island of Hawai'i is sincerely appreciated.

Once again thank you very much for all your support and effort
in helping The Food Basket fight hunger in our community. All
donations made to The Food Basket stay here on the Island of
Hawai'i.
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